Welcome to 4th Grade!

Dear Fourth Grader,

My name is Mk. Zamora and I am so excited to be your teacher this year. This is my third year at Highland and my second year teaching 4th grade. Fourth grade was my favorite grade and I hope it will be yours too!

To be successful this school year, you will need a few supplies. I know how fun it is to buy your own materials and I want to give you that opportunity. If you would like to purchase your own items, please have them by Monday 8/23. If not, we can give you all of the supplies you need:)

Supply List:

1 single subject notebook

2 composition books

42-pocket folders or a binder with 4 dividers

1 pencil pouch or pencil box large enough to hold colored pencils and crayons

Scissors

Markers

2black permanent markers

¡Bienvenidos al 4to grado!

Estimado alumno de cuarto grado,

Mi nombre es Mk. Zamora y yo estamos muy emocionados de ser su maestra este año. Este es mi tercer año en Highland y mi segundo año enseñando cuarto grado. ¡El cuarto grado fue mi grado